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Editorial

After almost twenty years of our role as Editors-in-Chief of the Journal of Com-
puter Security, we have decided it is time to step down and pass the leadership of
the journal into new hands. We are pleased to announce that we have found capa-
ble and willing replacements who will work together as co-Editors-in-Chief: John
Mitchell, Stanford University, and Pierangela Samarati, University of Milan. We an-
ticipate that they will develop plans to shape the journal in a way that respects the
high standards and pre-eminent role of JCS to date, and carries it forward to thrive
in the future.

It has been a source of great satisfaction to see the journal grow from four issues
a year to six, and see how many influential articles have been published in it. We
are grateful to those who encouraged us to begin JCS two decades ago, and to our
excellent publisher, to the leading researchers who contributed their fine papers, to
the hardworking members of our editorial board past and present, and to the unsung
army of referees who contributed their time and expertise to maintain the quality of
papers in JCS and the computer security community.

Sushil Jajodia
Jon Millen

Editors-in Chief
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